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You are cordially invited to 
 

The Chicana/Latina Research Center 
Fall Reception 

 
Tuesday, December 5, 2006 

 
4:00-6:00 pm 

 
2234 SSH Bldg 

 
Refreshments Provided 

 
Celebration of the Achievements of Chicanas/Latinas and Indigenous 

Women on the Davis Campus 
 

And book presentation and signing of Rafaela Castro’s new book 
 

Provocaciones: Letters From the Prettiest Girl in Arvin 
 

And introduction of representatives of the newly formed  
MALCS Campus Chapter 

 
Please R.S.V.P. to clrc@ucdavis.edu 

 

 


